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November 2024 

  

The dates for Open House and New Member Coffee are January 17 and 31. I’ve given the Refreshment 

OFF information to Debby so they can be approved on time. 

  

Janice Overdorff had an excellent idea for OH, which was to have NFLL Members join each prospective 

member to tell them about our Group and answer any questions.  They can also take each person to 

where they sign up for NFLL, MCC and pay fees.  I like giving personal attention to each prospective 

member. 

  

Last year I heard someone say “I don’t think this is for me” as she walked out the door, but I couldn’t get 

up fast enough (new knees) to stop her and talk about what it is that she didn’t like.  I hope to never 

have that happen again. 

  

I will reserve the Rooms with Debby or whoever does it now. 

  

Submitted by Mary Boehlen 

 


